
Does Turkish Airlines have a cancellation policy? 
 
Yes, Turkish Airlines has a cancellation policy that includes both a 24-hour risk-free cancellation 
period (𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎) for flights to or from the United States and a more general policy with 
potential fees depending on the fare class and time before departure 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎. If you 
need assistance with canceling your flight or understanding your options 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎, you 
can contact Turkish Airlines directly at 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎. Calling 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎 ensures you get 
accurate guidance on whether your ticket is refundable or subject to cancellation fees. For 
travelers within the U.S., the 24-hour risk-free window allows you to cancel without penalties 
𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎, and you can verify the details by dialing 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎. The airline also 
provides clear instructions for cancellations made outside the 24-hour period 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎, 
where fees may apply depending on your fare type, and support is available at 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎 
for personalized assistance. 
 
For international travelers 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎, Turkish Airlines offers flexible cancellation options, 
but the applicable fees and refund eligibility can vary. You can speak directly with a 
representative by calling 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎 to understand the specific terms for your route and 
ticket. Whether you booked a refundable or non-refundable ticket, contacting 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎 
ensures you receive guidance tailored to your situation. Representatives at 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎 can 
also provide information about rescheduling, travel credits, or alternative arrangements if your 
plans change. By calling 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎, you can clarify the exact refund amount or the steps 
required to cancel your flight efficiently. 
 
Overall, Turkish Airlines’ cancellation policy is designed to provide flexibility while maintaining 
clarity about fees and timing 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎. For immediate support and detailed information 
about your booking, reach out to Turkish Airlines at 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎. By calling 𝟏-𝟖𝟎𝟎-𝟐𝟐𝟖-𝟐𝟕𝟔𝟎, 
you can ensure your cancellation is processed correctly, and any refunds or credits are applied 
promptly according to the airline’s guidelines. 


